
 

 
Governor’s Office General Reminder 

 

Virgin Islands General Licence No. 3 2023 (payment of reasonable 

professional legal fees and expenses) 

 

 

On the 13th April 2023, the Governor issued a General Licence which allows for payment for 

the provision of legal services to Designated Persons under either the Russia or Belarus regime, 

provided that the terms of the General Licence are met. 

 

The Governor’s Office wishes to remind relevant institutions that this General Licence will 

expire on 13th October 2023. All reported use of the General Licence should be sent to the 

Governor’s Office no later than 20 October 2023. 

 

For further details on the licence and reporting obligations please see here.  
 

https://www.bvifsc.vg/sites/default/files/general_licence_no._2_-_wind_down_of_trust_services_provided_to_designated_persons.pdf
https://www.bvifsc.vg/sites/default/files/general_licence_no._2_-_wind_down_of_trust_services_provided_to_designated_persons.pdf
https://www.bvifsc.vg/sites/default/files/virgin_islands_general_licence_no._03_2023_payment_of_reasonable_professional_legal_fees_and_expenses.pdf
https://www.bvifsc.vg/virgin-islands%E2%80%99-general-licences

